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Preparation for National Meeting

At the National Meeting this year, ABA Disaster Relief is going to host a meeting for those interested
in the ministry. We will meet in the Oklahoma room at 9am on Tuesday morning June 17, 2025. There
will be a devotion, information about the ministry and how others can get involved. We will then
open the floor for questions and suggestions on how we might improve the ministry. Everyone is
invited to join us. It is our plan to make this a yearly event.

In February, Ethan Witt responded to a tornado in Tennessee and worked alongside of Mennonite
crew. They were able to remove some downed trees in the affected area.We used the new skid steer
for the first time that you all helped us buy and it was a huge blessing.

| want to thank all of our supporting churches for their continuing support and we appreciate the
West Central Florida District Ladies Fellowship for choosing to support ABA Disaster Relieffor
) another year.

ABA DISASTER RELIEF MINISTRY
FIRST NATIONAL MEETING

WHEN: Junel7 at 9 AM

Oklahoma Room at
WHERE: University Plaza Hotel &
Convention Center
Springfield, MO



